From: 
Sent: 23 April 2019 16:18
To: clare.ohanlon@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Cc: george.reynolds@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; douglas.webb@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Subject: Objection to Planning Application for a new marina at Glebe Farm, north of Claydon

Dear Ms O’Hanlon,
 
Please accept this email as a formal objection to the above Application. 
 
My wife and I have resided in the village of Claydon for over 5 years. 
 
We object on the grounds that the proposal:
 
1. will significantly disrupt the rural characteristics of Claydon – the marina’s footprint is disproportionately large when compared to the size of Claydon and as a consequence will introduce more road traffic, noise and light pollution and litter. Given its anticipated height above the level of the canal, the development will spoil our beautiful landscape
 
2. is unnecessary as there are two established marinas at Fenny Compton and Cropredy – an additional marina near Claydon will place increasing demands on scarce canal water and increase canal traffic and pollution. The proposed marina has no intrinsic value to the residents of Claydon, as it is not open to the general public
 
3. will introduce significant road traffic – this will place increasing pressure on our road infrastructure, with a number of the impacted roads being single track and therefore inadequate to deal with the development. In turn, the already generally poor condition of our roads will only worsen, making conditions for driving, cycling and walking worse 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Mr M and Mrs P Michael
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